
November 11th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 

For anyone who is planning on joining the wrestling team this year, this is the last week 
to come out. Conditioning is after school from 3 to 5 everyday this week. If you plan on 
coming out for the wrestling team you must do so this week! Any questions see Coach 
Conniff in room 113. 
 
ASL Club meets once every month in room 123. The next meeting is Tuesday, 
November 17th. You don't need to be in the class to join. If you can spend some time 
with us we'd love to have you! Hope to see you there! 
 
Attention Seniors! Mrs. Conley is hosting a College Application Help Session on Friday, 
November 13th during 1st or 8th period. If you need help with Common App, Overgrad, 
FAFSA, scholarships or anything else college related, you should attend! Please check 
your email and complete the Google form to register. If you have questions, please 
email Mrs. Conley. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


